
-----Original Message-----
From: Janice Barrett 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 1:59 PM
To: Diane Marcinowski <dmarcinowski@derbyps.org>
Subject: Janice Barrett 2018-2019 School year

Good Afternoon Diane,
 
       I wanted to let you know I have the opportunity to be an elementary school teacher at The 
Arch Bridge School in Bethlehem. I will not be returning for the 2018-2019 school year. It’s been 
wonderful working in the Derby Public School district and I am forever grateful for the 
opportunities given to me here. Thanks a lot! 

Janice Barrett 
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